The UN World Food Programme (WFP) Needs your Help now to feed the victims of the Tsunami
The devastating tsunami of December 26th, 2004 killed over 150,000 men, women and children, directly affecting over 5 million people in a massive area from Asia to Africa. The World Food Programme is now working to avert further loss of life by feeding over 2 million people who have been left homeless and destitute in the affected areas.

· Indonesia (over 1 million people) 
· Sri Lanka (750,000 people) 
· The Maldives (50,000 people) 
· A further 200,000 in other affected areas, including Somalia, Myanmar and Yemen. 
WFP  has also assumed the leading role in co-ordinating the logistical operation to deliver food, water and survival kits. The challenges are enormous.  The infrastructure in many of the affected areas was bad before the disaster, and now it’s much worse.  Nevertheless, using ships, trucks and planes and whatever else it takes, WFP is already delivering the life saving supplies of food and water to the affected communities.  We are deploying our most experienced staff to ensure that food reaches the right people, in the right place in the right amounts.   Besides saving  lives, WFP is also seeking to eventually promote the rehabilitation of housing, community infrastructure and the livelihoods of the affected people themselves. Individuals, Governments, churches, and corporations have already responded generously to our emergency appeal for assistance, but we need your help to continue our emergency operation over the coming months.  
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